
    
 

                       
                          

                 
  

   
 

   
   
  
 
 

 
   

 
  

 
   

 
             

            
              

              
  

 
               

            
    

 
               

              
   

 
              
            

           
                
        

 
             

             
 

 
        

 
  

 
 
 

  
         

ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
Theresa Goss 
3 Tanners Close 
Middleton Cheney 
Banbury, OX17 2GD 

(01295) 710965 
adderburypc@hotmail.com 

www.adderburypc.co.uk 

Ms Sunita Burke 
Cherwell District Council 
Bodicote House 
Bodicote 
Banbury 

26 January 2018 

Dear Sunita 

Adderbury Neighbourhood Plan 

After the Submission stage consultation (12th October – 23rd November 2017), members of 
the Adderbury Parish Council (APC) and the Adderbury Neighbourhood Plan (ANP) team 
met with you and other Cherwell District Council (CDC) Policy officers on 7th December 
2017, when a number of issues which had arisen during the Submission stage consultation 
were discussed. 

Following your advice at this discussion APC and the ANP team have produced a Schedule 
of suggested Minor Amendments to the Adderbury Neighbourhood Plan to address the 
issues raised by CDC. 

The amendments are set out in table form, which is attached, and also APC/ANP has 
included maps for further clarity to illustrate the position of any suggested amended items, 
where relevant. 

APC has focused on the comments made by the Cherwell District Council officers, together 
with those of Oxfordshire County Council. Some other representations have also been 
considered, particularly where comments were different from CDC’s. Where responses had 
been dealt with under the CDC focus, APC did not refer to them separately, for example 
some developers with reference to AD1 and AD5. 

The Parish Council requests that you will pass the Schedule of suggested Minor 
Amendments to the Examiner, together with the illustrative maps, and all the other 
documentation. 

Thank you for your advice in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Theresa Goss 
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council 


